
With a Starfish Nipper program, 
you’re helping to foster a culture of 
inclusiveness and diversity at your 
lifesaving club in the years ahead.
 
The Starfish Nipper program was 
developed independently in 2011 
at Anglesea Surf Lifesaving Club 
by volunteer lifesaver Janet Jones, 
with support and guidance from the 
Anglesea Club.

The program educates and engages 
young people with special needs.

Focusing on beach and surf skills, 
the goal is to build confidence for 
those with special needs in the beach 
environment.

The Starfish Nipper program is a great 
way to promote lifesaving, engage 
members of the community and most 
importantly to create opportunities 
for those with special needs.

Start a starfish 
nipper program at 
your club today!

The Starfish Nipper 
program at your 
lifesaving club

Fostering inclusiveness and diversity 
at your lifesaving club

Visit us today!  
www.starfishnippers.com.au 

Or contact: Janet Jones 
janet@starfishnippers.com.au 

ph: 0408 944 424



The program caters for numerous 
forms of special needs, concentrating 
on their abilities and not their 
disabilities.

Starfish Nippers is family oriented and 
is included in the traditional Nipper 
program.

This means that families can have all of 
their children involved with one club 
Nipper program.
Every Starfish Nipper requires a parent 
or guardian present at each session. 

Starfish Nippers have a dedicated 
volunteer to ensure they become 
familiar with their trainer and to maintain 
consistency as they are guided through 
the program.

Register for the Starfish Nipper program now at  
www.starfishnippers.com.au and we’ll guide you from there! 


